
From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/11/2017 8:27:38 AM
Subject: RE: Lt Gov Benefits

Morning! I’m getting that total from the budget and control board and SCEIS.
 

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 11:13 AM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl 
Subject: Lt Gov Benefits
 
Hey,
 
I have a check from the Lt. Gov for his benefits…can you tell me the total amount that it needs to be written for, 
please?
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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